
Dawnwood Middle School PTA 

YOUR MEMBERSHIP MATTERS 
Half of your dues go to National PTA and the other half goes directly to our children! 

Dawnwood MS PTA welcomes all new and returning parents and students!  We hope you 
had an enjoyable and relaxing summer. PTA is happy to announce our meetings for the 

2022/2023 school year will be in-person! We look forward to this continued return to 
normalcy and want to be part of you and your child’s life.  Your membership supports events 

for our students at DMS!  

Although not mandatory with membership, we welcome and encourage new and returning 
parents to attend to stay in the loop.  We look forward to a great school year, and thank 

you in advance for your support of DMS students. 

Make life easy and sign up completely online at Memberhub.com 

Once you create an account simply go to the store tab on the left side of screen and you 
will be directed to membership options. 

 

Please be a part of our PTA! 

Membership Enrollment Form 
  

Member Name:______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Spouse/Additional Member Name:  ________________________________________________________________      

      

Contact Number:__________________ email:_____________________*required to obtain membership e-card 

 

 First/Single Membership :______ @ $7.00/per member   Additional Family Member:______@ $7.00/per member 
 

*Please make checks payable to: Dawnwood Middle School PTA 
 

 

*Fees and charges due to returned checks are the responsibility of the issuer. 

If you have questions regarding membership, please contact: 

 The DMS PTA via our e-mail @ dawnwoodmspta@gmail.com   

Student(s) Name Grade Teacher 

   

   

   


